
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time

God's Spirit in the World  
Jesus said to his disciples: 'Anyone who is not against us
is for us'. One of the temptations for us as human beings
is to try to control everything. We do it in the close
relationships of marriage and family life. And we do it in
the context of our life of faith with one another in the
parish and in the Church generally. And when we try to
exercise control in these areas we set limits to the
wonderful possibilities that are there for us. The greatest
effort of faith is always to give control back to God and
live the ways God wants us to live.  This has huge
implications for marriage and family life in that God's
way is one of love and affection; of joy and gladness; of
peace and forgiveness. It also has very big implications
for our faith community, which is called to grow in such a
way that there is room for everyone. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

GREENLOUGH MASS TIMES 27th September - 3rd October

Monday 27th September - Friday 1st October:
Please note: No Masses this Week.

Saturday 2nd October: No Morning Mass
Adoration on Thursday: 9.00am - 6.00pm

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 2nd October: Vigil 7.30pm; 

Sunday 3rd October: 9.00am & 11.00am

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK

Sunday 3rd October at 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for Mona Duffin RIP

NUMBERS IN CHURCH RESTRICTED TO 90

www.greenloughparish.com/web-cam/
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts-greenlough

Lavey Mass Times: 27th September - 3rd October
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday: 9.15am 

Adoration on Friday: 9.30am to 5.00pm

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 2nd October: Vigil 7.00pm

Sunday 3rd October: 9.00am & 11.00am 

Numbers in Church Restricted to 60
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/church-of-our-lady-of-mercy

Greenlough Parish 
Continuous Prayer Movement 
for Marriage & Family Life

Our parish monthly day of prayer 
is on Wednesday 29th September.

Baptisms are held at 12.00 noon on
Sundays. If you have a child for
baptism please contact Paddi in the
parish office to book. Thank You.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Church Collections - 19th September 
Weekly: £722.92; Monthly: £63.90; Cash: £86.10.
B/Fund: £263.60. Thank you for your generosity. 

We are still missing details for Envelope 227.
Please contact Paddi in the office.

Month of the Rosary - The month of October is
traditionally dedicated to the Rosary. The History can be
traced back to the life & preaching of St. Dominic. 
The Rosary can enable us to meditate on the mysteries of

our Lord’s life and that of his Blessed Mother.

Prayer during the Covid Pandemic
Eternal and loving Father in Heaven,

we pray to you for all our brothers and sisters
here at home and throughout the world 
who are affected or afflicted in any way 

by the Coronavirus Pandemic.

May those who have died because of it 
be received by you into the glory of heaven.

May those who are sick recover 
and be restored to good health.

May all those doctors, nurses, pharmacists, health care personnel
and researchers be abundantly blessed by you O Lord

for their selfless dedication and hard work.

And may all of us never forget how much you love us, 
especially in times of trial and illness.

Protect us all and protect our families
and our parish from this deadly virus

We make this prayer,
through Jesus Christ your son our Lord. Amen

Mary, health of the sick, pray for us.

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday 

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Website: www.greenlough.com

CRYING CHAPELQUIET ROOM

This weekend we have re-opened the
Crying Chapel/Quiet
Room to enable parents
and small children to use
and if required for the
overflow of people
attending Mass. 

We would be grateful if social distancing is
adhered to and that seats are used in

accordance with the markings on them.
Thank you for your co-operation.

PRAYER FOCUS 
Continue to fill us with your gifts of love.
Can you remember experiencing the gifts 

of God's love during last week?

Think of one personal quality you have.
How can you use that quality for others this week?

Parish Newsletter - Please  tel: 028 2582
1190 or email greenloughparish@gmail.com

all Anniversary Names & Newsletter
Notices by 1.00pm Wednesday. Thank you.

GREENLOUGH GAC DRIVE IN BINGO
Sunday 26th September at 2.00pm 

LAST HOUSE WITH POSSIBLE JACKPOT OF £2500.


